
 

Winning the Boeing Supplier of the Year Award 

 

April 12, 2017, NIPPI announces it has received the "2016 Boeing Supplier of the Year 

Award for Collaboration," the first time since it won the 1998 Boeing President’s Award for 

Excellence; this time, on one of the twelve categories among over 13,000 Boeing suppliers 

from 47 different countries.  We believe that this is for not just the latest years' 

performance but many years of our strenuous efforts.   

 

NIPPI supplies 777 Nose Landing Gear Doors, and 777 In-spar Ribs as well as 767 In-spar 

Ribs, 747-8 Main Landing Gear Doors, Outboard Flaps, and Fuselage Frames.  Not only 

was our company highly evaluated for quality, competitiveness and on-time delivery but 

also for positive approach to collaborate with Boeing, i.e. “working together." 

 

In the award winning ceremony on April 12, 2017, local time, in Dallas, Texas, NIPPI 

president Toshifumi Kojima's message was introduced as below: 

 

“We are truly grateful that Boeing not only supports our works but also recognizes our 

efforts, to cap the Boeing's 100th anniversary.  NIPPI has also been operating for a long 

period of over 80 years since its establishment.  As an experienced partner for Boeing, we 

are very proud that we have built a great relationship with Boeing.  We will continue to 

improve and innovate ourselves so that we can contribute to boosting the value of Boeing.  

NIPPI is ready to take on new challenges and new work packages to come after existing 

777/767/747-8.  We will continue to work together with Boeing for the next 100 years.  

Here comes NIPPI reborn!” 

 

With this award, we, NIPPI reborn, will be soaring into the next horizon. 

 


